
 Movie Night March 8th 
Buckingham PAC is excited to welcome you to the first Movie Night of 2024! 

 

When: Friday, March 8th   Doors open @5:30 
pm, Movie begins at 6pm  
Where: The Gym 
 

Please feel free to bring a blanket, pillow, and teddy 
bear and cozy up to watch the classic “Honey I Shrunk 
the Kids!”.  
This movie is rated PG. Please follow the link for 
further details on this movie.  
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/movie-
reviews/honey-i-shrunk-the-kids 
 

Skip the concession line up, pre-Order food online! 
PAC will be offering food to be pre-ordered online through MunchaLunch. 
Ordering will open Friday Feb 29th and close Wednesday Feb 6th.  
Please look for the “March Movie Night” tab on Munchalunch to order. 
On the night, a small concession stand will be open (cash only) 
 

Please bring your own reusable water bottles for water  
*All children must be accompanied by their responsible adult for the entire time. 

*Please be respectful of everyone and limit noise and going in/out of gym doors during the 
movie.  

 
Volunteers are also needed to make this night a success. 

Volunteer opportunities for "Movie Night Volunteer" are now open. 

Please click on the following web link (or copy it into your web browser if clicking doesn't work) to go to 
the signup sheet: 

volunteersignup.org/DFDKC 
To sign up, just follow the instructions on the page.  

Thank you for volunteering! 
 

Alicia Schuurmans 
buckinghampac.sd41@gmail.com 
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